
Saint Teresa of Kolkata Building update
30 September 2019

Construction of the Saint Teresa of Kolkata Building is currently underway on ACU’s Melbourne Campus.
See the latest progress on webcam 1 and webcam 2. 

Four-week outlook: How you may be affected

Area Impact Timing

Little Victoria Street There will be road and footpath closures at times during the next 
four weeks. There will also be changes to how you access the 
Mary Glowrey Building (MGB) from Little Victoria Street. 
Temporary wayfinding signage will be provided. Please keep an 
eye out for University Work Notification emails for confirmed 
dates. 

October

MGB north café A new automatic door will be available and the existing door 
near the library will be closed until construction is complete. As a 
result, there will be changes to how you access the MGB from 
Little Victoria Street. Temporary wayfinding signage will be 
provided. The north café tables and chairs will also be 
rearranged due to the location of the new door. Please keep an 
eye out for University Work Notification emails for confirmed 
dates. 

Early October

MGB north fire stairs The MGB north fire stairs will be closed in preparation for 
demolition works. Updated emergency evacuation diagrams 
have been installed throughout the MGB.

October

South side of the eastern 
wing of the MGB

Window protection will be installed above the loading dock 
windows. Expect some intermittent noise during these works. 
Please keep an eye out for University Work Notification emails 
for confirmed dates. 

October to 
January

Upcoming and ongoing activity
Area Impact Timing
MGB Due to construction activities and OH&S requirements, areas of 

the MGB will be inaccessible during November. Please keep an 
eye out for University Work Notification emails for confirmed 
dates and locations.  

November 

Main construction site 
(corner Victoria Parade 
and Napier Street)

There will be construction noise and increased truck movements. 
Pedestrians should be aware of increased construction vehicle 
movement in this area. 

Ongoing

http://www.cloud9.camera/ACU-Cam1
http://www.cloud9.camera/ACU-Cam2
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The latest in pictures

Please observe direction and safety signs and follow 
the instructions of Watpac traffic controllers. 

If you wish to provide feedback, contact the team at 
ACUfeedback@watpac.com.au

Construction update 

Recent construction work includes:

• installation of the project’s first tower crane

• continuation of piling works in preparation for the excavation required to construct the building’s 

basement car park

• piling and mega column investigation works in the MGB northern moat area.
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